Wllcrest

Medical Center

Dec. 29, 2015

Chief Jeremy Moore
Broken Arrow Fire Department

1101 N. 6" st
Broken Arrow, OK 74012

Dear Chief Moore :
Hillcrest Exercise & Lifestyle Programs (HELP) agrees to offer Broken Arrow Fire Department (BAFD)
physical examination services tc its employees. The physical examinations consist of the following

components:

e Physical examination by licensed physician

e Pre-exam screening tests (hearing, vision, lung function, hemoccult)

e laboratory tests (Chem 14, Linid Group, CBC, UA Routine, including PSA 50 year and older)
e Chest X-Ray, 2 view

e Treadmill stress test for cardiac function

The services listed above have received a regulatory review which has resulted in the need to revise the
2016 pricing. We are now required to bill our services at no less than the ‘Medicare allowabie’ rate.

Based on the revised pricing, BAFD agrees to participate in these examinations on a biennial basis for
the cost of $576.00 per examination plus $54.00 per each requiring PSA testing. HELP will invoice
monthly and BAFD agrees to pay monthly for examinations services. By signing below, BAFD
management agrees to the terms of the examination services, fees and payment.

If there are any details that you would like to discuss before signing, please call me at 918.579.1030. If
not, please sign both originals and return one in the enclosed self addressed envelope by Jan. 29. Thank
you for the opportunity to continue to provide preventive examinations for your fire fighters.

Yours in Good Health,

lerry Yang, Asst CFO
Hillcrest Medical Center
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